11/17/2017

é Timm Irvine-Smith <@ronin.co.za>

Michael S- - One Year Later

Fri, Nov 17, 2017 at 9:26 AM
To: Timm Irvine-Smith <@ronin.co.za>

Good morning Timm,
| hope you are well and that all things Ronin are going strong.

| thought | would send you a quick catch-up mail to let you know how
things have been going my side since stepping out of your doors a little
over a year ago as a Ronin Graduate.

Thanks to your Ronin Graduate Portal | applied for a CPO job on the
28th of March this year...3 days later | was employed and working as a
CPO for an extremely high risk client in Johannesburg.

| can't express how much your words of wisdom and experience have
helped me so far. The content of the Ronin course and the intructors(
especially Marshal ) have more than prepared me for my current tasks.
| am thankful everyday that | chose to do this with my life and that |
chose Ronin!

My goal is still to get into high risk PSD work and with the connections |
am making it shouldn't be too long until that goal is realised.

Thank you for all of your help and guidance during the course, my life
has been changed for the better!





